Tekplan

From: imavhutha <imavhutha@merafong.gov.za>

Sent: 14 Decemnber 2016 11:28 AM

To: tecoplan@mweb.co.za

Cc: imashamba@merafong.gov.za

Subject: comments for environmental basic assessment process: proposerd construction of a

30m lattice mast-Merafong City Local Municipality

Hi Anton,

Please email me Environmental Basic Assessment Report for construction of a 30M Lattice Mast (to be known as
Piet Retief STR) located on ERF 957 Oberholzer EXT 1-Meraforng City Local Municipality Area for Comments from
our Environmetal Management office.

Hope you find the above in order
With regards

Mavhutha itani Milton.

Chief Environmental Management.
Section: Spatial Planning and Environmental Management.
Merafong City Local Municipality.

Tel.: {018) 788 9509.

Fax: {018) 788 6636.
Cell: (071) 403 0313

Email address: imavhutha@merafong.gov.za.

A CLEAN MAN IN A DIRTY TOWN IS A DIRTY MAN!!!
MY ENVIRONMENT MY PRIDE!!!




